
On Thursday 6th July we will be hosting an open day at all five branches of 
Christchurch Kindergarten from 10am to 12pm.     

 

 
 

Please come and visit us during this interactive, fun-packed open day and 
learn more about what we can offer your child during these precious early 
years of their lives.  Admissions for September will be open on that day. We'll 
also be giving more information on the 30 hour option models that have been 
introduced, and how it may benefit you in saving money on childcare fees. 



 

We look forward to welcoming you there! 

 

 
 


